
Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Finance 

PHILIPPINE TAX ACADEMY 
Roxas Boulevard corner Pablo Ocampo Sr. Street, 

Manila 1004 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
RFQ No. 2024-094 

 

Round-trip Transport services for the parƟcipants of the PTA 2024 Year-End 
Assessment and Planning Workshop 

 

NoƟce is hereby issued CANCELLING the above-capƟoned Small Value 
Procurement in reference to SecƟon 53.9 of the 2016 Revised ImplemenƟng 
Rules and RegulaƟons (RIRR) of Republic Act (RA) No. 9184 or the Government 
Procurement Reform Act. 

 

This cancellaƟon is in accordance with SecƟon 41 (ReservaƟon Clause) of the 
revised IRR of RA No. 9184.  

 

 

 

 

GIL S. BELTRAN 
President 

Head of the Procuring EnƟty 
 

  


